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Gansevoort Market WTC Food Hall to Open in the Fall
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Gansevoort Market plans to open a food hall in the World Trade Center this fall, despite the strict limits on eating 
indoors that remain in place throughout the city.

The food hall, at the Westfield World Trade Center Shops in the Oculus, will include a full-service bar and feature 
karaoke, live music and special events, the market said. It will occupy the same space as Market Lane, the food hall 
in the mall that was open for about six months before closing around New Year’s.

David Yablon of Katz & Associates represented Gansevoort in the deal. He said the food hall “will be an asset to 
the center for neighborhood residents and employees.”

Representatives for Westfield and Katz & Associates declined to comment on the length and asking price for the 
lease.

The original Gansevoort Market is on West 14th Street near Ninth Avenue. Food vendors at the World Trade 
Center location will include K-Pop Haus Korean barbecue, Los Panchos Tacqueria and Makito sushi and ramen, 
representatives said.

Gansevoort Market’s Chelsea location is temporarily closed because of the pandemic, as is the majority of the 
Westfield mall apart from a small number of mostly food retailers including Eataly and Shake Shack. Although the 
city entered phase four of its reopening Monday, indoor dining and shopping malls remain closed until further 
notice.


